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Dear Colleagues, 

  

Thank You for numerous applications for participation in the Spaces of Adult Learning 

conference. We are very satisfied with the problems reported in the titles and abstracts of 

the submitted proposals. They announce a high substantive level of the conference. 

 

However, according to the opened procedure of preparing the book of abstracts, we would 

like to kindly ask You to review the abstracts again and make some editorial adjustments to 

the prepared texts, with special attention paid to including in the abstract: the 

substantiation of proposed topic (background and analysis), research issues 

(theoretical/empirical problem), a brief description of used methodology (in case of 

empirical research), presentation of results and conclusions. The abstract (as well as the 

entire article) should be written in a third person (the author presents, studies… etc.). The 

maximum number of characters with spaces is 1200, the abstract should be prepared in 

English, please attach to the abstract a maximum 5 key words. 

 

We apologize for not unifying the rules of abstract preparation before. We ask for Your 

understanding, because we care about preparing a book of abstracts in a form that will 

satisfy You as its recipients and participants of the Conference. 

 

We are going to wait for reviewed/corrected abstracts until February 14 (e-mail: 

sal2020@pedagog.uw.edu.pl). For this purpose, please use the application form contained in 

the Announcement I. If you do not send the reviewed version of the abstract, we are going 

to place the current text in the book of abstracts. 

 

Please note that the conference fee must be paid by 29/02/2020. 

In the title of the transfer, please write: SAL2020 and the name of the participant. 

WARNING! If the Participant wants to receive an invoice for participation in a conference 

issued for institution data  and makes payments in person, please immediately inform about 

it (in the same month in which the payment is made). If the payment is made directly by the 

institution, the invoice is issued to its data automatically at the time of transfer.  

We encourage to visit the conference website regularly:  

https://www.pedagog.uw.edu.pl/sal2020/  

Further information are going to appear soon. 

 

Yours faithfully - 

SAL2020 Scientific and Organizing Committee 


